Robin Reinhart

From: Kyle Benda

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 1:12 PM
To: Michelle Miller

Cc: Omar DePablo; Robin Reinhart
Subject: Terramore

Hey Michelle,

| talked with Jennifer Rey this morning, who got word from her client that they don’t want to proceed to the Planning
and Zoning meeting with a recommendation of denial for lack of information. They now want to be on the agenda we
originally proposed. | let her know that they would need to pay all readvertising costs. She said she’d talk to the client
and let me know if they are in agreement with that.

Let me know if you have any questions about any of this.

Kyle

Sent from my iPhone



